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AGENDA: g/21/99

August 26, 1999

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACANCY ON THE PRIVATE
mmsmY  couwn (INTERIM WORKFORCE INVESTMENT
BOARD) IN THE CATEGORY OF PRIVATE INDUSTRY

Dear Members of the Board:

Attached is a letter from Jim Booth submitting his resignation as
an at-large representative of private industry on the Private
Industry Council/Interim Workforce Investment Board.
Accordingly, I recommend that the Board accept this letter as
notification of the vacancy, with nominations for annointment to
be received on October 5, 1999,
October 19, 1999.

and final appointmenL to be made

JA:ted
Attachment

cc: Clerk of the Board
Private Industry Council

1600A6



Spa Fitness, Watsonville
25 Penny Lane

Watsonville, CA 95076
831-722-3500

Jim Booth’s

Bub!k!k&~
310 Larkin Valley Road

Watsonville, CA 95076-9616
Phone 831072203500

Private Industry Council
Interim Work Force Investment Board
Ms. Cecilia Espino\a
1000 Emeline Ave.
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

August lo,1999

Dear Ms. Espinola,

This letter is to inform you that I am submitting
my resignation as chairman and member of the
PIC/WFIB board.

1 find that at this time in my life I need to spend
more time with my children and family.

It has been a pleasure to work with the fine
people on this board. Their concern for the
community and their dedication to helping others
is unsurpassable.

I wish.,everyone good luck in their service to the
board and to thank-you for allowing me to work
with you for the community.

Jim Booth


